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E-mail:  Belann@pacificprimary.org   Lynn@pacificprimary.org

Website: www.pacificprimary.org           

September 17, 2009


September 23-25   T-Shirt Sale 
8am-10am & 4pm-6pm 
Saturday, September 26 Yellow Sun School Fall Family Picnic   11am-2pm
Wednesday, September 30   7pm-9pm

Parent Workshop: How to Choose an Elementary School  
Friday, October 2   Class/Staff Photos at   both sites 9:30am WEAR YOUR T-SHIRTS!
Saturday, October 3   Orange Sun School Fall Family Picnic   11am-2pm
____________________________________ 

Folk-Dance Fridays
We celebrate the end of each week in each school with a very special tradition of folk dance. Our entire school comes together, holds hands and “never lets go”, as we dance and sing together.  Parents and relatives are welcome and sometime alum families join us and we delight in seeing our entire community dancing together.   Please join us every Friday on the playground at 3:45pm as Kevin, at the OSS and Melodi, at the YSS help us end the week in such a joyous way.  

Parent Committees

The blue Parent Committee form was distributed last week and is due by Friday, September 25.  Extra copies are at the Sunroom desk.  Please read it over and choose both a parent committee and an auction committee.  The parent committee allows every family in the school to participate in the way that they would enjoy and helps make our school community strong and vibrant. 
Fall Family Picnic

Our first social of the year is our school picnic.  The YSS picnic will be held on Saturday, September 26 and the OSS picnic will be held on Saturday, October 3.  Both picnics will be held at Chrissy Field in the Presidio (details to follow) from 11am-2pm.  Please save the date and join us for a fun way to get to know your community.

Preschool for All

Both schools will be participating in the ECERS (Early Childhood Environmental Rating Screening) evaluation, the first step in being a Preschool for All site. PFA, part of First Five, offers preschool for all four year olds in San Francisco. Participation is by invitation only, so we are pleased to be invited to participate. Evaluators will visit each classroom once for about 5 hours. Specific dates are not given, but the evaluations will be held September 21- October 16. As early as January, if all goes well, parents with children that will be four years-old by December 2, will be offered a reduced tuition with the city and state funds paying for 2.5 hours of school. There are also financial benefits to the school. We will share more information with you as we proceed with this   

How to Choose an Elementary School
The first workshop will be held at the OSS music room on Wednesday, September 30 from 7pm-9pm and will include an informative, but comforting overview of what to look for when visiting both public and independent schools  Childcare will NOT be available.  
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